
Medina County LEPC Meeting 
November 19, 2009 

 
Members Present:   Christina Fozio  John Gotheridge 
   Shandra DeVoe            Alliss Strogin   
   Ed Schneider Sue Netzly-Watkins   

Dave Kersten Mike Miller 
   Ron Zambetti  Chief Baca 
   Don Stewart              Mike Salamone 
    
The Medina County LEPC Meeting was called to order at 8:30am. 
 
A motion to approve the October 1, 2009 meeting minutes was made by Ed Schneider, 
seconded by John Gotheridge and unanimously approved by all. 
 
Don Stewart will chair the meeting today. 
 
Correspondence:  

 EMA handed out an email from Wheeling and Lake Erie Railway wanting to discuss the 
hazmat materials they bring through Medina County. 

 Christina discussed the budget and the LEPC’s reduced funding.  We have asked to go 
back to the 1990 amounts in the LEPC budget. 

 The LEPC State exercise will be on March 16-18, 2010 and the EOC will be open and 
needs volunteers 

 
C.A.R.E. exercise: 

 Included Summit, Medina, and Lorain Counties 
 There were only 4 dogs but it went well and communications were good 
 There will be letters sent to 13 EMA’s in regards to funding in December 
 Will be set up in the Strongsville Borders Book store wrapping for donations  

 
H1N1: Don Stewart 

 Limited vaccine available right now (Priority groups only) 
 In early December there should be enough for all groups 
 Seasonal flu vaccine not yet available 

 
Once Around: 

 Red Cross – at house fire and able to help out financially 
 
A motion to adjourn at 8:48am was made by Ed Schneider, seconded by Dave Kersten and 
unanimously approved by all. 
 
***The meeting following January 28th will be on March 25th.  


